
From:  Tomas Carranza <tomas.carranza@lacity.org>

Sent time:  07/13/2020 01:42:35 PM

To:  Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Meeting Invitee List
 

Yes - tell him that we both committed to no more than 4 per agency. Good luck!

On Mon, Jul 13, 2020 at 1:41 PM Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Tom,

 

Yes, that will work. As a heads up I’ve been having some back and forth with Abdi because he wants to invite more people.
Let’s see how this goes.

 

From: Tomas Carranza <tomas.carranza@lacity.org> 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Meeting Invitee List

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe.

Hi Miya,

Does 4 PM this Wednesday work for you?

 

On Fri, Jul 10, 2020 at 11:22 AM Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov> wrote:

1. Saghafi, Abdolhossein@DOT abdi.saghafi@dot.ca.gov
2. Marquez, Paul Albert@DOT paul-albert.marquez@dot.ca.gov
3. Struhl, Mine@DOT mine.struhl@dot.ca.gov

 

 

--

 

Tomas Carranza, PE
Principal Transportation Engineer              
 Transportation Planning & Land Use Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.5900 

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is
intended only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise
authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the
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information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.

-- 
 

Tomas Carranza, PE

Principal Transportation Engineer                

Transportation Planning & Land Use Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.5900 

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary
Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee,
an agent of the addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any
review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.
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